
 

 

 
Task Force to Study the Adult High School Concept, House Bill 1406 

Lowe House Office Building 
6 Bladen Street, Room 170 

Annapolis, MD 21401 
Thursday, January 19th, 2017 

2:30 – 4:30 PM 
 

Meeting Notes 
 
Welcome/Introductions 

Delegate Luke Clippinger and Assistant Secretary James Rzepkowski opened the meeting and welcomed the 

members and visitors. 

 

Discussion of Potential Bill  

The draft bill was presented to the Task Force to review and comment. 
Each section of the draft bill was reviewed and suggestions were presented by Task Force members and 

visitors to improve and clarify the wording and requirements.  

 

Committee Updates 

Committee updates will be presented at the next scheduled meeting. 

 

Next Steps 

The next Task Force meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 23, 2017. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 
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